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Enjoy your 
Labor Day 
weekend!

We won the spirit stick!



Monday,. Sept. 4 – Labor Day – 
No School

Friday, Sept. 8 – School Picture 
Money due

Monday, Sept. 11 – Picture 
Retakes

Mark Your Calendar!



Our Week:

In shared reading, we are enjoying books about colors!  We are 
learning about concepts of print such as the difference between 
letters and words, understanding that spaces separate words, and 
learning what the author and illustrator do.

In math, we are continuing to count!  We are also continuing to build 
our knowledge of numerals 0-10 by comparing amounts and 
determining more and less.  We are practicing writing our numerals, 
playing games, and doing activities to help us match the numeral to its 
amount.

In science/social studies, we are creating ”I Can” charts for each of 
our centers.  We are discussing things we can do in each center to 
help us know the expectations for each area. 

We are also continuing to build our community during morning meeting 
as we share our “All About Me” bags and read about how we can help 
one another by working together and filling one another’s buckets 
with kind words and actions.

Books we are 
reading:
Brown Bear, Brown Bear, What Do 
You See?

The Birthday Cake

The Deep Blue Sea

Freight Train

I Went Walking

Seven Blind Mice

Mouse Paint



Homework Time!
We are going to be building an 
environmental print chart to use in 
our publishing center!  In folders 
this week, you received a note 
about environmental print and how 
you can help us collect print for 
our chart.  Please spend a few 
minutes with your child to help 
them cut out a few words to add 
to our collection.  Have fun!

Our “I Cans” for this week:
This week, our class is working on these “I Can” 
statements:
-I can sequence a story.
-I can write initial sounds in words.
-I can identify more and less.
-I can share ways to fill someone’s bucket.

Reminders:
-Please don’t forget to send your little one 
with a water bottle and snack each day.  
Thank you! 
-A note about snack – we have just a short 
time to eat snack, so please just send one 
item that your child will want to eat for their 
snack.  This helps them to finish and move on 
to the next part of our day.  Thank you!

Check out our week in pictures:
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1PIJEOrBHYomkX7IRgUTCWMPBM4jD9bnZ?usp=sharing

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1PIJEOrBHYomkX7IRgUTCWMPBM4jD9bnZ?usp=sharing

